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"FINAL CHANGE OF SCHEDULE FOR THE LAST BATCH OF COMPREHENSIVE
SCHOOL SAFETY (CSS) MONITORING IMPLEMENTATION"

In consideration of the scheduled Division Management Committee Meeting
(DIMANCOM) on August 27, 2025 and the 1st Internal Quality Audit (IQA) Plan
on QMS Processes on August 28-29, 2025, the DepEd DRRMS Office hereby
announces the change of schedule of implementation of CSS Monitoring
activities (schools in red indicate change of schedule).

In compliance with Division Memorandum No. 338, s. 2025 regarding the
"Comprehensive School Safety Monitoring in Observance of the 37t National
Disaster Resilience Month (NDRM) 2025", all schools yet to be monitored in the
identified districts are hereby advised of the following scheduled monitoring dates:

SCHEDULED DATES DISTRICT SCHOOLS
North A Dipolog City NHS
September 01, 2025
3 Barra ES
(Monday) North B Biasong ES
East & Estaka CS
North B Sicayab ES
September 02, 2025 Sicayab NHS
(Fareping) Dipolog PDS
North A Dipolog SPED Center
East Aand C Turno ES
ZNNHS Main
September 03, 2025
(Wednesday) ZNNHS Turno
West A Magsaysay ES
September 04, 2025 Miputak East CS
West A
(Thursday) Miputak NHS

The monitoring will be conducted by the DRRMS Team, CHRISTIAN JAMES S.
PACO, Division DRRM Coordinator, and COLEEN MAE N. MONTEDERAMOS,
DRRM Admin Support II.
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All school heads and SDRRM Coordinators in the mentioned districts are expected
to provide full cooperation and assistance to the monitoring team. The CSS
Monitoring will utilize the standardized CSS Checklist accessible through the
provided link in DM 338, s. 2025 to ensure consistency and thoroughness in the
evaluation process.

This initiative is part of the Division's commitment to strengthening school safety
and disaster preparedness in accordance with the Three Pillars of Comprehensive
DRRM in Basic Education.

For inquiries and clarifications, please contact the DRRMS Office at 0961-461-5305
or email us at drrm.dipolog@deped.gov.ph

Widest dissemination of this Advisory is desired.
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